FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please would you confirm the dates, during the period 01/11/2022 to 31/03/2023 inclusive, the British Army, Royal Air Force or Royal Navy (individually, or together), have booked (including provisional bookings) with Leicester City Council to have a recruitment stand, or any form of public display/event, in Humberstone Gate, Leicester, or any other public space in Leicester city centre.
Answer:

Currently, Leicester City Council have no planned bookings or recruitment events for the British Army, Royal Airforce or Navy between the dates of 1st November 2022 and 31st March 2023. 


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
